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De Pere Health Department car seat clinics returning 

DE PERE, WIS. – The De Pere Health Department is resuming its car seat installation clinics starting this 
month.  Appointments are approximately 30 minutes per seat/child and can be made by visiting 
https://loom.ly/RCPuj10. 

The first clinic will be on Wednesday, March 16 at the De Pere Fire Department Station No. 1, located at 
400 Lewis St. 

Subsequent events will be held on April 20 and May 18.  

This free service helps ensure children who need a car seat are secured safely. Education and hands-on 
demonstrations are included.  
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